
 

Dear Parents,         23rd January 2017 

‘What Career Live’ – Year 11  

Friday 3rd March 2017 

As part of our flourishing enrichment programme Year 11 pupils have the opportunity to 

attend ‘What Career Live’ at the NEC. The show is divided into zones, each providing a 

focus on particular industry sectors. The event is the ideal platform for pupils to find out 

more about career and higher education opportunities, to help them decide what to do 

after leaving school. At the event, pupils will gain access to expert careers advice at free 

seminars and get hands on skills experiences and guidance on apprenticeships.   

Pupils will combine together and represent Hydesville competing in the STEM challenge.   

The trip departs by school mini bus on Friday 3rd March at 9.10 am and returns at 

12.30pm.  

Pupils will be in school uniform and will return in time for lunchtime. Afternoon lessons will 

run as normal.  

This trip will be free of charge and all Year 11 are expected to attend this event. 

Please complete the reply slip below and return it to me, by Friday 27th January 2017.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Fairbrother 

Enrichment Co-ordinator 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

‘What Career Live’ – Year 11 Friday 3rd March 2017 

Child’s Name:……………………………………………………… 

I confirm that I have received notification of the above event and that my son/daughter 

will attend. 

Signed Parent:................................................... Date ............................ 

Please return reply slip to Miss Fairbrother. 


